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2320 Government Way 
Coeur d'A1en , ID 83814 

April 7, l 981 

S~nator James A. McClure 
Chairman, Senate Subc-omm1ttee on Appropr1at1ons 
R6o~ 132, Russell Building 
~ash1nqton, DC 20510 

Dear Senator McClure: 
I, 

We recently learned that the 45~year old Coop.rat1ve W11d11f . nd Fishery 
Research Unit program ha b en e 1 imin ted from the fed rn 1 budget for 
1982. As much as we can support a general philosophy of balanc1nq the 
budget through reduced federal spendin~, we do not believe t t hiqh1y 
successful and proven program such as this should be among those chosen 
to be axed. 

The 'Cooperative Research Units 1n the northw st st tes, s ell as elsewh . 
around the United States, have played, nd are playing, a leading role in 
wildlife and.f1sheri research and gra uate program. Top qu 11ty p.rson el 
administer these Units and thy succ ssfull:i bring together resources fro 
the universities and the t te fish and w11d11f dep rtments to solve problems 
in a way benefici 1 to all concerned. Our wildlife and fisherie resourc 
would rece1v - s1gn1f1c nt1y less att nt1on to the ult1m te detrim nt of 11 
of us if th1s program 1 not continued. 

t 1c 1ncerely hon you w111 cons1d r th full rang of b nef1t r ult ng 
from this progr m relative to other f d ral programs fore dec1d1ng where 
the cuts should be mad ~. 

Thomas A. Leege. President 

TAL:a h 

Also Mailed to: Senator Mark 0. Hatfield 
Repre~entative Jamie L. Whitten 
Representative Sidney R. Yates 


